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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission 
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian 
 
Date: December 2, 2013 

Re: Proposed Montana Land Information Act (MLIA) Rule Change 

 
As was discussed at previous Commission meetings, the Administrative Rules that 
implement the Montana Land Information Act must be modified to align with the 
transfer of authority for the MLIA from the Department of Administration to the State 
Library. 
 
Current Rules may be viewed online:  
http://www.mtrules.org/gateway/Subchapterhome.asp?scn=2%2E12%2E3.  
 
The proposed rules for Commission review and action are included in the Rules 
Adoption notice.  As noted, these rules reflect comments received during the public 
comment period.  These rules have been reviewed by the Education and Local 
Government legislative interim committee and have been approved by the Montana 
Land Information Advisory Council.   
 
Upon approval of the rules by the Commission the final Adoption of Rules notice will be 
submitted to the Secretary of State’s Office.  
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